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Rubens Carvalho

Deputy Director Earthsight
The Green House - Unit 3.6
244-254 Cambridge Heath Rd
London, E2 9DA

Subject: Request for a response to the findings concerning Brazilian soy
Dear Mr. Carvalho,

Thank you for your request for more information regarding an alert linked to deforestation connected to the soy
production in Brazil. We appreciate the opportunity to engage with you on this important matter and to address
your guestions regarding our commitment to sustainability, human rights, and compliance with the European
Deforestation Regulation (EUDR).

At Plukon Food Group (Plukon), we are deeply committed to fostering sustainable supply chains that prioritize
environmental preservation, respect for human rights, and transparency. Below, we outlined our current strategies
and provided answers to your specific inquiries.

Plukon is committed to ensuring that all its primary deforestation-linked commaodities in our supply chain are
deforestation-free by the end of 2025, As part of this commitment:

e Plukon works with customers, feed producers, and poultry farmers to increase the use of certified soy,
ensuring responsible sourcing.

e We collaborate with suppliers to ensure that all products meet strict environmental and social standards.
This is done through our Code of Conduct and supplier dialogue.

e Plukon sources raw materials which are produced from certified soy through the Round Table on
Responsible Soy (RTRS; book and claim), ProTerra Foundation certification or schemes that are positively
benchmarked against the FEFAC Soy Sourcing Guidelines 2023.

e We are following a thorough roadmap where deforestation-linked commaodities, such as soy, are mapped
and subjected to compliance measures, where applicable, in line with the EUDR. This we also expect and
follow up with our relevant suppliers.

e Plukon is continuously in contact with our feed suppliers to investigate re-formulation of feed with a
shared goal to improve the environmental footprint, improve results and avoid risks that can be connected
to sourcing (included, but not limited to human rights and deforestation risks).

We remain committed to fostering sustainable supply chains and contributing to the global effort to protect
ecosystems and uphold human rights.

Sincerely,

Arie Endendijk
CcPO
Plukon Food Group
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